
Oroville Civil Service 
Monday, May 22nd, 2017 
 
Meeting called to order at 4:30 pm by Richard Werner. 
 
Present:  Commissioners Richard Werner and Joe King 
Absent: Commissioner Mike Sibley 
Others present:  Lindsey Acord 
 

Approval of the minutes from the Feb 27th regular meeting.  Motion by Richard to 
approve the minutes as written, second by Joe; motion carried. 

 
The ability to change our Civil Service Meetings to once every quarter was brought 

up, as we have not had any business to discuss for quite some time.  Lindsey is to find 
out if we just need to do an amendment to our rules, or if it must go before council.   

 
As there being no further business, motion by Joe to adjourn the meeting at 4:52pm, 

second by Richard; motion carried. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Approval of Minutes:  ______________________________________ 

    Richard Werner, Chairman 
 
   ______________________________________ 
    Mike Sibley, Vice-Chairman 

 
     ______________________________________ 

    Joe King, Commissioner 
Submitted by: 
Lindsey Acord 


